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Construction 

 Connectivity across the North Texas Boulevard bridge has been restored with one lane 

in each direction and a dedicated turn lane. Work constructing the remaining portions 

of the bridge will continue into the fall.  

 

 The northbound frontage road north of McCormick Street is scheduled to shift into its 

final configuration in October. Collier Street will reopen to the northbound frontage 

road soon after. 

 

 The new southbound entrance ramp from North Texas Boulevard is scheduled to open 

in early October.  

 

 The US 77 bridge is slated for completion in October. Northbound I-35E traffic will be 

moved back onto the bridge afterward. 

 

 The southbound exit ramp to Loop 288 will be relocated north about 1,000 feet in 

September. 

 

 Connectivity across the Post Oak Drive bridge – one lane in each direction – will be 

restored by late September. 

 

Upcoming Traffic Alerts 

 The clearance of the North Texas Boulevard bridge is 14 feet 3 inches. All high-profile 

vehicles are being directed to use the frontage roads. When the new north- and 

southbound mainlanes are completed in 2017, the clearance will be approximately 17.5 

feet. 

 

 The northbound entrance ramp from McCormick Street and the southbound exit ramp 

to McCormick Street are permanently closed. The northbound entrance ramp to I-35E 

from North Texas Boulevard and the southbound exit ramp to North Texas Boulevard 

are closed until spring 2017. 

 

 The southbound exit ramp to Loop 288 will be moved back about 1,000 feet in 

September. 

 



 Connectivity across the Post Oak Drive bridge is scheduled to be restored by late 

September. This will include one lane in each direction. Bridge completion is slated for 

next year.  

 

 

Upcoming Meetings & Events 

Traffic Management Committee 
Thursday, September 15, 2016, 10 a.m.  
2420 S. Stemmons Freeway 
Lewisville, Texas
 
 


